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Dosher Volunteers reach $2-million 
 

SOUTHPORT—Dosher Volunteers recently passed the $2-million mark 

in support to the hospital. This is from the hospital Gift Shop and sales of 

furniture and other donated items at the Flea Market at 129 N. Moore Street. 

The equipment that helped reach this milestone was a $90,000 ultrasound 

machine purchased last year. Several dozen staff, physicians, and board 

members recognized the accomplishment at the Volunteers’ monthly meeting 

on Jan. 21. 

 
 
(Seated) Volunteers President Jeri Robinson, Vice-president Ann Hollingsworth, Treasurer 

Lois Galligan, Chaplain Verda Darrell. (Standing) Hospital Board Chairman Dr. Scott Starks, 

and members Karen Taylor and Debbie Wood, CEO Tom Siemers, CFO Dan Porter, and 

Chief Nursing Officer Carol Northup.   


